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Shorter, David 

From: 
Sent: 

'l: 
_, c: 

Subject: 

Dear David, 

Vega, Sandra 
Tuesday, January 28, 2003 6:01 PM 
Shorter, David 
Palacino, Janet; Austin, Lynette W; Avino, Jorge; Ordonez, Juan B.; AIA Richard K Johnson 
(E-mail) 
Old Virginia Key Beach Park- Renovations/Repairs B-3282 

I rece ived the Meeting Minutes of our last meeting on January 24, 2003, and I believe you have a copy of it. I would like to 
go over items #9 and #13. 

First, Item # 9 refers to our recommendation and concern to continue with the road in the project. The environmental 
issues and their implications in term of budget and permitting time can greatly delay the completion of the restoration 
project. We also had a telephone conversation about this, and we were agreed in not to consider the road as part of the 
scope of work of the project. Please issue a written confirmation to our department and the consultant that The Virginia 
Key Beach Trust office is agreed to delete the road from the project. Our department will adjust the PFA Form and the 
scope of work accordingly. 

Second, If the road is not in the project, we are considering the possible connection of the sewer line at Rickenbacker 
Cswy as a better option to avoid environmental impact in the area. This is stated in Item #13 of the Meeting Minutes. Mr. 
Perez will need a thoroughly investigation of the point of connection and discuss it with WASD. As per his opinion in the 
meeting, he does not see a problem in this connection . 

If these decisions can be taken and finalized, our estimated time to begin construction at the end of June is on schedule. 
Thank you for your consideration and support in these issues. 

Best Regards, 
~andra Vega. 
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